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The Anti-Ragging Committee has always been keen in spreading awareness for the I 

Year UG students. The Committee reinstates the safety and guideline measures offered by the 

institution as well as the government in order to protect themselves from the ragging threats. 

The Ragging Curb Committee is a vital agent in preventing friction among students and assures 

a healthy environment for every student. 

Mrs. P.C.Lakshmi, IPs, Deputy Commissioner, Coimbatore addressed the 

gathering in an orientation programme.

The Committee encourages students to come forward with their problems related to treatment 

by fellow students or any other person within the campus through complaint letter boxes and 

phones. Immediate responses and mandatory actions have always been taken on the 

circumstances after proper enquiries. The students of the College have found the cell to be the 

haven for any problem occurs in the College. 
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